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Aurumin receives NBIO for the Central Sandstone Project  

Aurumin Limited (ASX:AUN) ("Aurumin" or the "Company") refers to the announcement today by Brightstar 
Resources Limited (ASX:BTR) (Brightstar) and confirms that it has received a non-binding and indicaƟve offer 
from Brightstar in relaƟon to a potenƟal joint venture at the Central Sandstone Project (NBIO). 

The Aurumin Board of Directors (Board) has commenced a process to consider the NBIO alongside its advisors 
and will act in what it considers to be the best interests of the Company and its shareholders. 

There is no certainty that the NBIO will result in any transacƟon. Aurumin shareholders do not need to take any 
acƟon at this Ɵme in relaƟon to the NBIO. The Board will conƟnue to keep shareholders and the market informed 
of material developments. 

This announcement liŌs the Company’s trading halt. 

RELEASE AND CONTACT INFORMATION  

AuthorisaƟon for release  
The Aurumin Board has authorised this announcement for release.  
 
For further informaƟon, please contact  
Brad Valiukas  
Managing Director  
Phone:   +61 (8) 6555 2950 
Email:   admin@aurumin.com.au 
Website:  www.aurumin.com.au 
Post:   PO Box 446, Subiaco WA 6904 
 
Subscribe for Announcements  
To keep abreast of the Company's latest announcements and developments available to investors please 
subscribe to our mailing list at hƩps://aurumin.com.au/contact/.  
 


